
 
 

The Harbor and Waterfront Advisory Committee Meeting 
 Meeting Minutes 

Police Station Meeting room 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 

7:00 pm 
 

Attending: Jackson Schultz, Alan Van Arsdale, Ted Dooley, Steve Speranza, 
Whisky, Ulf Westhoven and Scott McBurney and Amy Powell. 
Also attending: Neil Rossman, John McAllister from McAllister Engineering, Jay 
Borkland and Marzie Galazka. 
 
Jackson opened the meeting and turned the conversation over to John 
McAllister for his presentation of the eel grass study of Swampscott harbor 
completed late last summer. The results showed that there was more eel grass 
than expected especially south and west of the pier.  
 
The committee then went on to discuss if it was time to present our work on 
the pier redesign supported by the grant we received funded by the Seaport 
Economic Council. It was decided we would meet on Thursday December 1, 
2022 to narrow down the 7 possible pier designs to one or possibly two options 
and to present our findings at the December 5th special Town Meeting.  
 
There was no additional public input so the meeting was adjourned. 
 


